From: Garth Mulkey

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: No on HB 4109

Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 9:41:01 AM
Hello,

| am opposed to this bill.

Chlorpyrifos is an important tool on our family farm, and currently there are no suitable
replacements. When used according to the EPA approved label it has been proven to be safe and
effective.

Without this chemical we could be subject to pest invasions capable of costing us tens of thousands
of dollars in lost income.

Respectfully submitted,

Garth Mulkey

GMFI

13535 DeArmond Road
Monmouth, Oregon 97361
Cell - 503-932-4979

Fax - 1-855-723-4742
mulkeyfarm@yahoo.com
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